To

Subject:

Sir/Madam,

subject cited above.

HFW-HI)B(15)165/91
Health and Family Welfare Department,

‘Himachal Pradesh.

The Chief Executive Officer-cum Director,

Health Safety & Regulation, HP

All the Principals/ CMOs and Medical Supermtendents KF\SUMHT'

under Health & Family Welfare Department,
Himachal Pradesh.

Dated Shimla-9, the

MOST URGENT

bH‘M‘—f“'

Regarding ACRs/Integrity Certificates for the last three years in r/o Female
Health Workers who have been sponsored /completed 15 days departmental
promotional training to the post of Female Health Supervisors.

In continuation of this office letter of even number dated 08.11.2024 on the

In this connection, it is submitted that the Annual Confidential reports and

Integrity Certificates for the last three years i.e 2021-22, 2022-23 and 2023-24, in respect of those Female

Health Workers who have recently been completed their 15 days departmental promotional training to

the post of Female Health Supervisor are still awaited from your office.

It is therefore, once again requested to submit the Annual Confidential reports

and Integrity Certificates for the last three years in respect of those Female Health Workers who have

been completed their 15 days departmental promotional training to the post of Female Health

Supervisor, on the performa appended below immediately:-

Sr.
No.

Name
Official

of

D.O.B

D.O.A

Place
posting

of

Seniority No.

PMIS No. | Remarks, if |

any

Moreover, the latest institution wise vacancy position of Female Health

Supervisor may also be furnished with the ACRs/ICs.

This may be treated as most urgent.

! Direttor Health Services,
}'Iimachal Pradesh.



